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The Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) is submitting a non-substantive change request for OMB control number 3060-0185, Section 73.3613, Filing of Contracts.  OMB approved the change request on November 18, 2018.  We updated the supporting statement accordingly and is now including it in ROCIS.  
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